
               
  

              

 

 

 
 
 
 
March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Teacher of Drama with English – Start date 1st September 2023 
 
Thank you for your interest in this post which is key to the future development of the school.  
 
Drama is a vibrant part of the school’s work. We have big numbers at GCSE and A-level and the 
annual school production, which involves over 150 pupils, is one of the highlights of the school 
year. We are looking for a colleague who wants to be part of an active and successful drama 
department. The ability to teach English, particularly at Key Stage 3, would be an advantage. 
 
Drama and English are both housed in excellent facilities. The drama department has two studios 
and access to the hall which doubles as our main auditorium with seating for 400. English have a 
suite of 9 classrooms including IT facilities. 
 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach.  We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to learn 
and supportive parents.  We work in attractive buildings, superbly-equipped, on a beautiful 
site.  We are both a teaching school and a maths hub, so professional development is one of 
our major strengths.  The post is open to both experienced and newly-qualified teachers 
and you will be assured of an excellent induction programme if appointed.  
 
I hope that having read all of the details and perused our applicant pack, you will be keen to 
apply. Please submit your application by Monday 17th April 2023. Interviews will take place 
shortly afterwards. 
 
I look forward very much to hearing from you. 

 
 
 

Headteacher 
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